
To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission 
From: Daniel Rubenstein 
Subject: Healthy Street metrics 
Date:  Saturday. September 11, 2021 
 
Can you please direct me to links or documents that contain the evaluation metrics that are being used 
for the Healthy Streets initiative? 
 
Thanks, 
 
Daniel Rubenstein 
429 3rd St, Ann Arbor, MI 48103 
 
 
To: Daniel Rubenstein 
From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission 
Subject: Healthy Street metrics 
Date:  Monday, September 13, 2021 
 
Good afternoon,  
Thank you for emailing the City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission. I am forwarding your request 
to the Healthy Streets project team (HealthyStreets@a2gov.org). Staff on this team should be able to 
help locate the information you have requested.  
 
Thank you, 
Kayla 
 
 
To: Daniel Rubenstein 
From: Raymond Hess 
Subject: Healthy Street metrics 
Date:  Monday, September 13, 2021 
 
Daniel Rubenstein, 
Information about the Healthy Streets program can be found on the project website: 
https://www.a2gov.org/healthystreets. The deployments were chosen based on a multitude of factors 
including, but not limited to, public input, traffic/bike counts, system connections, equity considerations, 
and anticipated safety benefits. The report (including evaluation metrics) from last year’s deployments 
can be found under the “Background and Resources” header. While a similar report is not anticipated to 
be produced this year, we are monitoring similar data and inputs on the effectiveness of this year’s 
deployment. 
Feel free to reach out to me or Eli Cooper (ecooper@a2gov.org) if you have any additional questions, 
comments, or concerns. 
Cheers, 
Raymond 
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